

Please reply to: Elizabeth House

Fulbourn Hospital

Fulbourn Cambridge CB21 5EF

Tel. 0800 376775

Email: foi@cpft.nhs.uk
Website: www.cpft.nhs.uk

27 July 2021

Reference Number: F22-158A

SENT BY EMAIL

Dear Lee Murray

Thank you for your email requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). Please find the response below as requested.

- 1. How many instances of the Microsoft Windows 7 Operating System are currently in operation across your entire network? How many devices such as kiosks, lap tops etc are still running Windows 7?
- 2. How many instances of the Microsoft Windows XP Operating System are currently in operation across your entire network? How many devices such as kiosks, lap tops etc are still running Windows XP?

Q1-2

The Trust no longer publishes information on its systems, networks, computers and programmes because of the increasing sophistication of cyberattacks.

This extends to information on mobile phones, cloud storage, internet supply and cyber security. The information is exempt under section 31 of Freedom of Information Act.

3. Who is the officer responsible for maintaining and delivering legacy applications to all your users?

The Trust does not disclose staff names below Executive Director level. The Director with responsibility for IT is Scott Haldane, the Director of Finance

If you have any query or concern about the handling of your enquiry then please contact the Trust's Freedom of Information Lead at the address below or you may ask for a formal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of this response.

If you remain dissatisfied after the internal review, you may make an approach to the Information Commissioner.







Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF

Telephone: 01625 545700

Website: www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk

Yours sincerely,

Scott Haldane Director of Finance



